Cespedes, Christopher

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission
Sent: Friday, August 11, 2023 10:34 AM

To: Cespedes, Christopher

Subject: FW: State Street Bike Lanes

From: Karsten Van Fossan < Xxxxxxxx@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2023 11:10 AM

To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission < XXXXXXXx@a2gov.org>; Disch, Lisa < XXXXXxxx@a2gov.org>;
Akmon, Dharma < XXXXxXXxx@a2gov.org>

Subject: State Street Bike Lanes

Hello all.

| am writing to thank the transportation commission and the city council for adding bike lanes to State Street from South
University to Packard Street as part of the street reconstruction. As someone who relies on a bike to get around town,
these additions have created a much safer and more comfortable environment to bike in. | especially like the flex-posts
added in between the travel lane and the bike lane to provide a buffer between cyclists and vehicular traffic. | know that
the city has vowed to increase bicycle accessibility around town, but it is nice to see this promise slowly turn into a
reality.

Sincerely,
Karsten Van Fossan



